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Milwaukee County will receive $183 million in federal funding. Learn more about how you can 
get involved in the process and share your ideas to make Milwaukee County stronger at 
https://www.county.milwaukee.gov/ARPA.taskforce. 
 
The Milwaukee County American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Taskforce is working to make 
recommendations on how to spend the county’s $183M in ARPA funds and ensure that the 
public has a role in the process. Learn how you can get involved at 
https://www.county.milwaukee.gov/ARPA.taskforce. 
 
Milwaukee County is dedicated to spending its American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars with 
equity, transparency, and accountability at the forefront. You can sign up to let the Task Force 
know your priorities at the next meeting at milwaukee.gov/publiccommentadhoc. 
 
Local government is closest to the people, and we have a responsibility to listen to you when 
deciding how to spend our American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars. That is why we are 
asking you to share your priorities with us by filling out our survey at: 
https://www.county.milwaukee.gov/ARPA.taskforce. 
 
To build racial equity in Milwaukee County, we must be intentional about everything we do – 
including our process to distribute $183M in American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds in an 
equitable way. We can’t do that without you. Fill out our survey on your priorities for how to 
spend these federal funds at: https://www.county.milwaukee.gov/ARPA.taskforce. 
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